
Royal Kingdom of Gotzborg
HOME OFFICE

15 Jul 2005

Re: Changes to the Media Licensing Process

Over the past few weeks, the Home Office has implemented a review of the media license registration
process. The new policy stemming from that review was to have taken effect on 01 Jul; however due to
varying factors, these changes will now come into effect on 01 Aug 2005. The policy changes and additions
are summarized as follows:

1. The registered publication understands that should it not publish for a period of at least sixty days, the
issued license may be revoked at the discretion of the Ministry of Communications and Information
(herein referred to as 'the Ministry') or the Home Office.

2. The registered publication agrees to publish special notices of the Royal Government as directed. This
measure is being implemented to make the emergency notification communication protocols between
the Royal Government and the Gotzborg citizenry more effective and efficient.

3. The registered publication understands that if, in a period of thirty days, it does not publish at least 15%
Gotzborg-related content (article-wise), the issued license may be reviewed by the Ministry or Home
Office and, at the discretion of the aforementioned powers, revoked.

The Home Office will also be working harder to bring online an active list of issued media licenses in an
effort to safeguard against publications misrepresenting the endorsement of the Royal Government. The
current registration form, Form C&I-2005-01, will continue to be used. For copies of said form, visit the
Ministry of Communications & Information website.

Please note that these changes will be made retroactive to all currently effectual media licenses within the
Royal Kingdom of Gotzborg. Those publications affected are not required to submit a new registration form
on 01 Aug.
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http://www.geocities.com/dvmsci

